
 

 
 
Now Accepting 
Nominations for 
2016 KFA “Hall of Fame”  
 

 
 
Dear Kentucky Firefighters, 

 

  

We are pleased to announce that nominations are now being accepted for potential 

inductee’s to the Kentucky Firefighters Association “Hall of Fame”. Nomination 

forms can be downloaded from the KFA web page at www.kyfa.org. Nomination 

forms can also be obtained from any committee member.  

 

The mission of the KFA Hall of Fame is to recognize and honor individuals who 

have demonstrated outstanding leadership and exceptional contributions to the 

formation and continued success of the Kentucky Firefighters Association. 

  

The induction ceremony for the 2016 class of Hall of Famers will be during the KFA 

banquet at this year’s annual conference in Northern Kentucky. Inductee’s will be 

notified sometime late June or early July prior to the conference. Nominees 

may be living or deceased.  

 

Please research your department, regional association, and KFA histories and 

nominate those deserving of this honor. All nominations must be submitted to the 

committee no later than June 1, 2016.  

 

Mail nominations to Treasurer Duane Suttles, Grayson Fire Dept., 316 E. Third 

Street, Grayson, KY 41143, scan and email to duane.suttles@kyfa.org or FAX 

to Duane at (606) 784-1878.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

KFA President and the  

KFA Hall of Fame Committee:  


